

JAMES PAUL BELLAS
BELLAS ACCCOUNTANTS,
PO BOX 428
STONES CORNER QLD 4120

24th October 2011

Dear Mr Bellas,

Invitation to access the Superannuation Professional 2 Professional support service for self-managed superannuation fund (SMSF) auditors

A pilot of the Superannuation *Professional to Professional* (SP2P) support service was successfully completed during 2010/11. The decision was made to extend access to this service to those auditors who we believe are in the top 100 by volume of completed SMSF audits. As a high volume approved auditor, you are cordially invited to register for access to this service.

The service is intended to provide your practice, through you, with the opportunity for direct access to senior technical people in the ATO. They will supply answers to SMSF regulatory issues that may be unusual or where existing guidance doesn't quite match the issue raised. This person will also provide support to resolve any SMSF administrative issues where other channels do not exist.

The intent of this service is to provide a rapid response to your questions on SMSF regulatory issues.

What are the parameters of the service?

Should you take up this offer it is expected that:

- you will conduct research before the service is utilised,
- you will not seek to use this service for issues that can be resolved through existing ATO channels or guidance products available on ato.gov.au, and
- you will limit the enquiries to super regulatory matters (not income tax matters) associated with SMSF compliance.

By registering for this service, you accept the parameters of the service.

How to Register

You may wish to nominate a second (back-up) person from your practice to also have access to this service. For our recording and reporting purposes we will also require either the Tax Agent Number or ABN of your practice.

Nominated Principal super professional details:

· Name:

Email:
Nominated Second super professional (optional) details:
Name:
Phone:
Email:
Tax Agent Number or ABN of your practice:
Once registered, you will be sent an email explaining how to raise issues through the SP2P service.
If you have any questions in relation to the service please contact a senior officer in the Superannuation Business Line. Ian can be contacted via email at ato.gov.au of by phone on .
Kind Regards
Neil Olesen
Deputy Commissioner of Taxation

Phone: